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County Now Offers Online Job Application Process  

 
FAYETTEVILLE, N.C. – Individuals seeking employment with Cumberland County 

government will find the process easier and less time consuming with a new online job 

application process.  

 

In the past, applications had to be mailed or dropped off to the Human Resources office in the 

Cumberland County Courthouse. 

 

“We are extremely excited about our new online paperless process because of the time savings 

and convenience it offers our perspective applicants and the County,” said Assistant HR Director 

Julean Self.  

 

Today’s launch of the new online application process meets one of the County’s strategic 

objectives of enhancing communications systems.  

 

The application, along with a listing of County job vacancies, is available online at 

http://www.co.cumberland.nc.us/jobs. 
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